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Newsletter – 16th September 2024 

Today marks two full weeks since we 

came back to school and it has been 

another five days of hard work, 

exciting learning and lovely behaviour.  

Congratulations to the children who 

were nominated by their teachers for 

our first Head Teacher awards of the 

year: 

 Caleb Robson  

 Daisy Hobson 

 Esme Wiles 

 Archie Elders 

 Oona Brown 

 Joshua Hulbert 

 Georgie Wilkinson 

 Rowan Ashton-McGrath 

 Coby Walton 

A BIG thank you to all the children who 

are now keeping off the gym and play 

equipment before school and who are 

wheeling their bikes and scooters 

across the playground.  You are helping 

keep everyone safe before school. 

We have another exciting week ahead 

at Lockwood Primary School.  On 

Tuesday our judging panel will choose 

the winner of the safeguarding mascot 

competition.  On Thursday our local 

MP, Luke Myer, is visiting the school, 

and he will be able to announce the 

winner and hand over the prizes.  On 

Friday we finishing the week are 

hosting a Year 6 Football Festival, ran 

by Skelton United’s Big Local Schools 

Programme.  Our assemblies this week 

will focus on democracy to tie in with 

Luke’s visit and our forthcoming 

elections for our School and Eco 

Councils.   

Thank you for all your efforts in helping 

settle the children into their new 

classes.  We look forward to seeing you 

in school later this term at our first 

parent’s evening. 

Mr Johns 

On Thursday, our new MP for Middlesbrough 

South and East Cleveland, Luke Myer is visiting 

the school.  He will be having a tour of the 

classes before meeting with Mr Johns to 

update us on the situation around our new 

school building which was announced in 2022.  

We look forward to showing him our fabulous 

children and hardworking staff. 

PE Kits 
On days when their class has PE, we ask that children come to school in 
their PE uniform which is: 

✓ plain black shorts or joggers 
✓ plain white t-shirt 
✓ plain black sweatshirt 
✓ trainers. 

No logos are permitted on children’s PE kits. Please contact your child’s 
teacher if you have any questions. 

 
PE Days 
Monday: Y4/5, Y3/4 & Y1 
Wednesday: Y2 & Y3/4 
Thursday: Reception/Y1  
Friday: Y6 & Y4/5 
 

 Dates for your diary 
Thursday 26th September – Elections for School and Eco Councils 
Monday 7th October – School Mental Health Day + parent’s 
coffee morning 
Monday 14th October – Fire Brigade Road Safety Visit 
Monday 21st October – Autumn Parent’s Evening 
Wednesday 23rd October – School photos 
Monday 28th October to Friday 1st November – Half term 
More details about specific events will be sent out closer to the 
time. 
Professional Development Days 
(School closed to pupils) 
Friday 29th November 2024 
Friday 21st February 2025 
Friday 11th March 2025 
Monday 21st July 2025 
Thank you for your patience regarding tonight’s after school club.  All 

our staff were undertaking some important safeguarding training.   

Any children attending after school club are encouraged to bring a 

snack with them. 

Our website at lockwoodprimaryschool.eschools.co.uk has lots of information for parents.  

We will be working to improve our website very soon which should make it easier to navigate.  


